
 

 

 

 
 

Monday 28th August 2023 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We hope you are doing well in these difficult times. 
 
Many of you visited Loreto with your daughters on Saturday and Sunday. Several people have let us 
know that having the school open has been very helpful for both you and your daughters. 
 
As an additional support to parents/guardians our Educational Psychologist from NEPS will be here in 
Loreto tomorrow from 11am - 1pm tomorrow Tuesday 29th August. 
 
Our psychologist will be available to provide you, the parents/guardians, with information on how to 
support your daughter in the aftermath of this tragedy and answer any questions relating to this. She 
will also be there to chat with you individually, should you require that. 
 
If you have any interest in this, please contact us at reception@loretoclonmel.ie or 052-6121402. 
 
Next week if there is further interest in this support additional times can be arranged. 
 

We are thinking of all our students, families and staff at this time. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Anne Mc Grath 
Principal 
Loreto Secondary School  
Clonmel 
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